
Rachel
Durden

Rachel Durden, age
82 of Jersey, died on
July 6,2008. She was
born in Walton County
onAug. 23, 1925 to the
late William Charlie
H,uds..9.nand the late
Nora Guest Hudson.

"---Shewas preceded in
-death by her husband,
the late James Henry
Durden.
Surviving are:

daughter and son-in-
law.- Vickie - and
Raymond Garner of
Conyers; brother and
sister-in-law: Charlie
and Bernice Hudson
Jr. of Covington;
grandchildren: Kristie

and Paul. Goff \ of .
Conyers, Kacie and
Danny Whiten of
Newborn; great grand-,
children: Christopher
Goff, Nickolas .Goff,
and Autumn Whiten.
Funeral : Services

were held on
Wednesday July 9th at
3p.m: at the Chapel of
Meadows ' Funeral
Home with the Rev.
Matt' Duncan and the I

Rev. Lynn Bead offici-
ating. - Interment .fol-
lowed at Jersey
Holiness Church' I

Cemetery.
Meadows Funeral

Home, Inc. was in
charge of arrange-
ments.
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